
From: J <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 2, 2018 2:16 PM
To: brice gordon
Subject: Re: ZM Travel

You decide

On Fri, Nov 2, 2018 at 2:55 PM brice gordon [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> > wr=te:

Good morning
Road paving should be completed by end of next week
Delays due to weather
Regarding travel to Zorro
[REDACTED] returns LSJ 9th
And with everything go on here,

I propose leaving Either Fri 9th/10th for Zorro
Returning LSJ 13 th ,
BARRY to LSJ is tentatively scheduled for 14th
Is that ok?

Regards Brice

Sent from my iPhone

--

=A0 please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

--000000000000b529d30579af35d3-- conversation-id 323269 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1541168144 flags 8590195713 remote-id 868128